THE DEPARTMENT OF GENDER & SEXUALITY STUDIES
CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO THE

GRADUATE FEMINIST EMPHASIS
OPEN HOUSE

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE EMPHASIS, MEET AND
GREET OTHER GFE STUDENTS AND GSS FACULTY,
AND CELEBRATE THE END OF THE CALENDAR
YEAR.

PLEASE HELP US SPREAD THE WORD!

BOTH CURRENT AND PROSPECTIVE GFE STUDENTS
ARE WELCOME!

RSVP by visiting: https://bit.ly/GFEOpenHouse



